
From: Michelle McClure [mcclure@fhhlaw.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2009 3:30 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Peggy Renschler 
Subject: KRDT-CA 
 
Attachments: KRDT-CA STA Request 2-20-09 (00039555).PDF 
Dear Mr. Habib, 
 
Per our telephone conversation, I am attaching a copy of the electronically filed STA application for 
KRDT-CA.  This request was filed on February 19, 2008.  As you can see, the licensee, Family Stations, 
Inc., is a noncommercial broadcaster and so no filing fee is required. 
 
I have also spoken to the licensee and they are trying to shut the station down your conversation with 
them last week.  However, they must access the transmitter site which is on the top of a mountain and 
they can not reach it yet due to weather issues but are still trying.  They will continue trying and will get 
it shut down as soon as possible. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any further questions. 
 
Regards, 
Michelle 
 
Michelle A. McClure, Esq. 
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C. 
1300 North 17th Street, 11th Floor 
Arlington, VA  22209 
703-812-0400 - main 
703-812-0486 - fax 
703-812-0484 - direct 
mcclure@fhhlaw.com 
 


